
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

January 4, 2025 
 
 
The Department of Labor is seeking your assistance in conducting its annual survey of 
construction wage rates.  Delaware’s prevailing wage rates are determined from data supplied by 
employers working in the State on private and public construction projects.  The information you 
submit to the survey is critical to its accuracy.  We ask that you complete the enclosed “Report of 
Construction Wage Rates” and return it to the Department of Labor in the enclosed envelope 
postmarked by February 10, 2025. 
 
For your convenience, you may submit your response(s) electronically by visiting our website at 
https://dol.delaware.gov where you will find a link to the survey forms and instructions to complete 
the survey. You may also obtain the instructions by contacting Ms. Salina Crossland at 
salina.crossland@delaware.gov or at (302) 318-2769.  We ask that you complete and submit the 
electronic format no later than February 10, 2025. 
  
Pursuant to 29Del.C. §6960(a), the Department will be surveying specific job classifications and 
construction types for each county for the survey period ending December 31, 2024. Please refer 
to the instructions to identify the job classifications being surveyed for this period.  
 
If you need assistance in completing the survey form, you may contact the Office of Construction 
Industry Enforcement, Salina Crossland at (302) 318-2769.  In addition, we recommend that you 
visit our website https://dia.delawareworks.com/labor-law/prevailing-wage.php and refer to 
“Delaware’s Prevailing Wage Regulations” and the “Classification of Workers Under 
Delaware’s Prevailing Wage Law.” 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karryl Hubbard 
Secretary of Labor 
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